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Department: County Manager’s Office 

 

Presenter: Timothy Love, Intergovernmental Relations Contact: Timothy Love 

 

Subject: Affordable Parking Program Update 

 

Brief Summary: Buncombe County Commissioners approved the Affordable Parking 

Program at the November 1st Regular Meeting and the Program launched in December 

2022. Based on utilization of the program, staff are moving towards a first-come, first-

served model and will increase marketing. Additionally, staff have reviewed parking trends 

at the College Street parking garage and will add 50 parking spots to the program. The 

program will provide a reduced rate of $40 per month to individuals that purchase a 

monthly parking pass and are of low to moderate income (i.e., 80% AMI).  
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